
 CITY OF GLENDALE, CALIFORNIA
REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL

{{section.number}}b

AGENDA ITEM
Report:  Specification No. 3995 for Painting Street Light Standards in the Rossmoyne 

Neighborhood and Honolulu Road Area for Glendale Water and Power.

1. Resolution adopting Specification No. 3995 for Painting Street Light 
Standards in the Rossmoyne Neighborhood and Honolulu Road Area 
for Glendale Water and Power, and directing the City Clerk to advertise 
for bids. 

COUNCIL ACTION 

Item Type:  Consent Item

Approved for January 14, 2025 calendar

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
The historical cast iron street light standards in the Rossmoyne Neighborhood and 
Honolulu Road Area are rusted and require a fresh coat of paint.  The size and volume 
of this project and lack of both trained field personnel and adequate equipment, 
necessitate the temporary hiring of a contractor to perform the needed painting of street 
light poles.

RECOMMENDATION
Approve a Resolution to adopt Specification for Painting Street Light Standards in the 
Rossmoyne Neighborhood and Honolulu Road Area for Glendale Water and Power, 
and direct the City Clerk to advertise for bids.  

ANALYSIS
GWP continues to strive to provide efficient, reliable street lighting systems that 
enhance the character of our communities.  The street light poles in the Rossmoyne 
Neighborhood and Honolulu Road Area are rusted and require a fresh coat of paint.  
Painting these poles not only protects City’s infrastructure but it also beautifies the 
neighborhoods and improves the city aesthetically.  GWP has prepared Specification 
No. 3995 to address the painting of the streetlights in the Rossmoyne Neighborhood 
and Honolulu Road Area. Pursuant to Specification No. 3995 and the contract to be 
awarded, a total of 226 single globe and double globe street light standards will be 
painted.  Staff estimates this project to take less than six months to complete. 
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STAKEHOLDERS/OUTREACH
Not Applicable.

FISCAL IMPACT
The streetlights painting will cost $300,000 and is expected to start in Fiscal Year 
2024-25 and end in Fiscal Year 2025-26. GWP has not budgeted for this cost. Staff will 
request a Resolution of Appropriation when GWP comes back to Council to award the 
bid.

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW (CEQA/NEPA)
This item is to adopt specifications and is not a project as defined by the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and therefore, a CEQA analysis is not required. 

CAMPAIGN DISCLOSURE
Not Applicable.

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATION
Alternative 1:  Not to adopt the herein presented Specification. 

Alternative 2:  Consider any other alternative not proposed by staff.

ADMINISTRATIVE ACTION

Submitted by:
Manuel Robledo, Interim General Manager - Glendale Water and Power

Prepared by:
Daniel Scorza, P.E., Assistant General Manager - Electric
Catherine Babakhanlou, P.E., Principal Electrical Engineer 

Approved by:
Roubik R. Golanian, P.E., City Manager

EXHIBITS/ATTACHMENTS
None. 


